
 

 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106   http://colorado.gov/DRMS 

Jared Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Virginia Brannon, Director 
 

 
 
 
 
 
December 18, 2020 
 
Melissa Harmon 
Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 
P.O. Box 191  
Victor, CO 80860 
 
Re: Notice of Citizen Complaint (CT-04) 
 Cresson Project, Permit No. M-1980-244  
 
Dear Melissa Harmon, 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received a complaint against the 
Cresson Project, Permit No. M-1980-244, on December 14, 2020.  A copy of the complaint letter is 
enclosed for your records. The Division investigating this complaint and is currently reviewing the permit. 
The Division will contact you if it is determined that an inspection is warranted. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8132, or by email at elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Enclosure: 12-16-2020 Compliant from James Chapman CT04 M1980244 
  
Ec:  Katie Blake, CC&V 

Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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